
 
 
  

  
 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.  
 
Melbourne, 10 June 2021 
Australia – Victoria 
 
No. 168(T) - 2021 
 
Local Port of Port Phillip 
 
Altona 
Altona Pier – Navigation Hazard – Pier Closed 
 
Date: Immediate  
 
Details: Mariners are advised that a section of Altona Pier Eastern Low Landing has 

become detached due to storm damage and washed ashore at approximate 
location: 37˚52.274’S, 144˚49.814’E (WGS84). 
 
Submerged or semi submerged hazards may be floating in the area. 

 
Altona Pier is closed to all vessels and pedestrians until further notice.   

 
Mariners are advised to navigate with extreme caution in the vicinity of 
Altona. 

 
Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS 143, 155. 
 
Further Notice: A further Notice will be issued.  
 
If you require any further information please contact Parks Victoria on 13 19 63. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Victor Teoh 
 
Senior Manager Local Ports and Waterways 
Marine and Maritime Region 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 
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